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End of the School day policy - St Thomas CE School 
This policy has been created to ensure that all the community understand 
the procedures for the end of the school day. 

Children walking home. 
Please see Walking Home Policy. 

Parents collecting children. 
Parents must collect their children from the school playground. Children 
must not be allowed to walk down into the carpark. 
Children can only go on the climbing frame if their parents or carers are in 
the playground and picking them up. Children must remain at the classroom 
door until an adult collects them. Please be aware that Scoill Vallajeelt’s day 
ends at 3.30pm. Out of courtesy, it would be useful for parents to be clear of 
the car park by then, to reduce congestion.

Change of plans. 
If picking up arrangements have to be changed parents must inform the 
school as soon as possible. Children can only go home with those adults 
known to the staff. 
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